
Fellow Mesa Host Lions 
 

To start the month, 1st VDG Carolyn White was officially 
nominated as the 21-C District Governor Elect for 2012-
2013, at the 21-C District Convention in Ahwatukee.  
Attending from Mesa Host were Lions PDG Ernie Soto, Bill 
and Barb Worbington, Dave and Beverly Webster, George 
Hill and Shirley Hackney.  Club Presidents were able to 
meet with LCI International Director Mark Hintzmann from 
Watertown, Wisconsin and share ideas.  LCI 2nd VP elect 

Joe Preston and wife Lion Joni were also there.  Mesa Host was the only 
Club to display Club banners and as such had to pay the tail twister for 
bragging.  That aside we received compliments for the presentation. 
 
     Don’t forget our Club Officer Installation Luncheon on Saturday 14 April 
at the Landmark Restaurant on Main and Extension.  If you haven’t already 
signed up contact Lion Barbara.  Past International Director and 2nd VPE 
Joe Preston will officiate the installation.  Come out and show your support 
to the next years officers and PID and 2nd Lions International Vice 
President elect Joe. 
 
     We worked White Canes for 4 shifts each at two locations and collected 
$743.70.  Thanks to all that helped. April White Cane dates 4th at Frys and 
28th at Wal-Mart, Southern & Superstition Springs.  We need help for these 
last two scheduled White canes until the Fall. 
 
     Forty questionnaires were mailed to members this winter.  The general 
consensus of 13 returned was that ours is a well run and friendly club that 
needs younger members.  We need all members to help bring in new and 
yes younger members; to come up with fund raising ideas and participation 
at these functions; to speak up if you think your ideas aren’t being 
heard...your officers want to hear from you. 
 
     If you don’t already know, PDG Ernie Soto has made the move to 
Florida, bought a trailer and is moving into a park.  He still has the same 
phone number, but no e-mail established as of this printing. 
 



     Lion Keith and I took Lions Mike Smith and Gary Gjerstad to an ASU 1 
Cal State Fullerton 0 baseball game on the 27th and a Cubs 3-Calif Angles 3 
game on 31st.  We all enjoyed the games, hot dogs, being with the fans 
and that our teams didn’t lose. 
 
     Keep your prayers going for Lions J.L. Ward, Bill Weaver, Ken Lloyd, 
Helen & Rudy’s daughter, Cathy. 
     Summer is just close at hand so wherever you travel have a safe 
journey.  Remember that we meet every Tuesday even thru the summer 
months. 
 
Prez Bill 


